
CIRCULAR. No. IOPEPC/082/2023-24                          Date: 17th November 2023 

Dear Members,

The Department of Commerce, Ministry of Commerce and Industry (MoC) has informed that

India and Sri Lanka are negotiating Economic and Technology Cooperation Agreement (ETCA).

The next round of ETCA negotiations are scheduled in January 2024. Before the round, India has

to share the request list under chapter on Trade in Goods.

A meeting is scheduled by the MoC, to discuss the negative list maintained by Sri Lanka under

India-Sri Lanka Free Trade Agreement (ISLFTA) with respect to India. The meeting is scheduled

with a view to identify areas of India's interest.

In this context, it is relevant to mention HS Code under negative list of Sri Lanka under ISLFTA

for the information (Click Here). 

Members are requested to kindly share with us any issues/ concerns/ suggestions related with

the merchandise trade, Rules of Origin or any other area of concern while exporting to Sri

Lanka.This may be sent to us by the 20
th

 November, 2023 at ashish@iopepc.org

Regards, 

Ramesh Kolath 

Dy CEO 

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council 

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan 

Nariman Point, Mumbai – 400021 
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